Parking in Hassocks – Progress Report
The Draft Report was submitted to Full Council on 11 June 2013. The report reviewed the feedback from both the Business and Resident surveys, including additional comments and letters from residents as well as feedback that parking Group members have received in their roles as Parish, District and County Councillors. The working group also considered related issues, including the outcome of parking schemes elsewhere in the district, together with other historical information such as previous smaller-scale surveys. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The report makes 11 recommendations and once it is agreed by council these will be followed up with MSDC, WSCC and other interested parties. The final report will be published on the Council Website - www.hassockspc.net – and copies will also be available to read in the Parish Office and in the Library.
Ian Weir (Chair of Parking Working Group)


